AR
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV
611 ARYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 756012

05 JuL 1873

Docket No. 99900525/79-01

Gilbert/Commonwealth

Attn: Mre. N. R. Barker

General Manager, Quality Assurance
Division

P. 0. Box 1498

Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 12, 1979 in response to our letter
dated May 15, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further questions
at this time. We will review your corrective action during a future
inspection.

3incerely,

Uldis Potapovs, C
Vendor Inspection 3ranch
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